Looking for a Billet

We are looking for a billet for our daughter, Cheyenne Tirschmann, while she trains with the
Sovereign Lake Nordic Development Academy in Vernon, BC, from about September 10th,
2023 until Christmas (or mid January if possible).

Cheyenne is an enthusiastic cross-country skier and biathlete and wants to improve her skills
by training in Sovereign Lake. She competed at the 2023 Arctic Winter Games, the Canada
Winter Games, and the Cross-Country Ski Nationals this year.

Born in Whitehorse in 2007, she grew up in the great outdoors of the Yukon: on canoe trips
during the summers and on her skis since the age of 3 years for the rest of the year.

She joined biathlon 6 years ago in addition to her cross-country ski training and has done
both sports competitively for the last few years.

Her interests besides skiing and biathlon are running, dogs, and being outdoors. In addition,
she is a strong academic student who is fluent in German, English, and French.

Together with her younger brother she was homeschooled until Grade 6 when she joined the
Late French Immersion Program. Currently, she is enrolled in Grade 9 with an Experimental
Outdoor Program in French.

If you are able to provide a billet for our daughter or have any further questions/suggestions
please contact us at a.rhein@northwestel.net or call/txt 867-332-1033.

Thanks for your help

Anke & Gunnar
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